
C.H. I-JUCl<ELBERRY 

County Administrator 

January 4, 2018 

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR'S OFFICE 
PIMA COUNTY GOVERNMENTAL CENTER 

130 W. CONGRESS.FLOOR 10,TUCSON.AZ 85701-1317 
(520) 724-8661 FAX (520) 724-8171 

J. Arthur Eaves, Attorney 
Sanders + Parks Attorney at Law 
3030 N. Third Street, Suite 1300 
Phoenix, Arizona 85012 

Re: Employment as Outside Counsel for the Review of County Attorney Anti-Racketeering 
Fund Expenditures 

Dear Mr. Eaves: 

The Pima County Board of Supervisors is considering employing your law firm for the purpose 
of reviewing, as outside counsel, all County Attorney Anti-Racketeering Fund expenditures. 
The Board has asked if it is possible for you to address them to describe the process you 
developed for the review of said expenditures by the Maricopa County Attorney as well as how 
you would approach the review of Anti-Racketeering Fund expenditures by the Pima County 
Attorney. 

The next scheduled Board of Supervisors meeting begins at 9:00 am, Tuesday, January 16, 
2018. Please advise if you would be able to attend this meeting. While the meeting begins at 
9:00 am, it usually starts business sometime later in the morning after a Call to the Audience 
section of the agenda. Hence, if you plan to attend the meeting to address the Board, I suggest 
you be available at approximately 10:00 am, January 16, 2018. 

Sincerely, 

C 
C.H. Huckelberry 
County Administrator 

c: The Honorable Chair and Members, Pima County Board of Supervisors 
The Honorable Barabara LaWall, Pima County Attorney 
Andrew Flagg, Chief Civil Deputy County Attorney 


